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Happy Spring Center News   Important Dates

General News
April has arrived and

warmer weather is just

around the corner.  Can

you believe school is almost

over?  The year is flying

by!  Thank you for the help

with our Pajama Party. 

Thank you for remembering

all the things we ask for! 

I know it gets hectic! 

Gesell Screenings
I have sent Gesell results 

and am availible for any

questions you may have.

89er Hayride
Our 89er Cowboy  day will

be on Tuesday, April

23rd. I will do a signup

Genius for our 89er

Cowboy Snack. (Check

your email.)  All parents

are welcome to join us

from 10:45-11:45 for

89er day activities.

Picture Day 
The Kindies will have

picture day on Wednesday

April 9th.  If your Kindie

has a MWF or Scottie

sibling we can do their

“together” picture if you

would like.  You would just

dress them both on Wed.

Language Arts
We will work on letter

N,Q  and finish reviewing

all the letters. We will

continue working with our

sight words and

handwriting skills.  We will

have some special units for

the rest of the school

year. Please continue to

read with your child at

home and remind them to

write their names the

Kindergarten way.  

Math
We will continue working

with adding and

subtracting using larger

numbers. We will work on

measuring using standard

and non standard units of

measure.  We are working

on telling time. Please

practice with your child as

often as possible.  Telling

time is a tough skill to

master.  

Science
We are hatching chicken

eggs in an incubator.  We

will have around 3 dozen

eggs! The eggs take 21

days to incubate and we

are hoping for the best.

*89er Hayride

Tuesday, April 8th

*Class Photos

Wednesday, April 9th 

*Easter Party 

Thursday, April 17th

*Martin Nature Park

Wednesday. April 23rd

All are welcome!

*Hartman Farm Day

Friday, April 25th

We will go to James’

Family Farm. We are

taking our lunch and will

be back at school around

1:00. Parents are invited.

Field Trip Info:

Martin Nature Center
Wednesday, April 23rd

 9:15-2:45

We will visit the Martin

Nature Center in

Oklahoma City.  It is a

really fun trip and we will

enjoy a busy day of hiking

and feeding fish and

turtles. Please send your

child dressed in layers

and in comfortable shoes.

They will also need a

lunch and 2 drinks in a

Ziploc bag.

Parents are invited to

meet us there. It’s really

fun and we hope lots of

parents join us!


